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Delivered by email. 
 

Date: _____________________________________ 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I _________________________________________(insert name) am writing to OBJECT to the proposed 

Suncor Energy Cedar Point Wind Power Project in the Town of Plympton-Wyoming, the Municipality of 

Lambton Shores, and the Township of Warwick.  

 

The process for approval of wind energy projects in Ontario is UNDEMOCRATIC. The Green Energy Act 

took away my rights as a resident/citizen/ratepayer of Ontario. 
 

Wind Energy is expensive, inefficient, and requires a backup source. My electricity bill is high and it will get 

higher as a result of the Green Energy Act. I am concerned about the economic impact similar energy policies 

have had in other countries.  
 

The granting of permits to allow wind industries to kill endangered species and to destroy their habitats is 

unjustifiable. There will be unfavourable environmental impacts from this project. The environmental benefits 

of wind energy projects have been overestimated.  
 

I am concerned my property value will be negatively affected.  

 

The development and operation of Suncor Energy’s Cedar Point Wind Power Project will interfere with the 

enjoyment and use of my property.  
 

The Ministry of Environment’s approval process for this renewable energy project does not adequately protect 

me from harm. The approval process does not require Suncor energy to establish that there will be no adverse 

health effects resulting from the project (including the transmission lines leading to the grid). Suncor Energy 

itself has not provided any proof their Cedar Point Wind Power Project will not cause adverse health effects. 
 

The Ministry of Environment does not require the wind industry to validate the accuracy of their noise models. 

The model described in Suncor Energy’s Cedar Point Wind Power Project Draft Report of January, 2013, has 

been previously critiqued for accuracy and has been found deficient. 

 

Additional Objections: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:  

Address:  
cc. MPP Bob Bailey, MP Pat Davidson 
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